
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
 
 

Traverse Transportation Coordinating Initiative (TTCI) Policy 
Board Meeting Cancellation Notice 

 
 
 

 
Please be advised that the TTCI Policy Board meeting scheduled for August 27, 

2025 is cancelled.  
 
 

If you any questions, please contact Networks Northwest at 231-929-5000 
 
 
 
 
 

Posted: 8/6/2025 


